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Invitation to CPSU NSW Professional Staff meeting 

The CPSU NSW received the Change Proposals from Southern Cross University (SCU) on 14 October 

2020. These were also provided to all Professional Staff. Your union is concerned at the 83 additional job 

losses that are earmarked. The CPSU NSW is reviewing these documents and will be providing a 

response to SCU shortly. 

The CPSU NSW invites all Professional Staff to attend a Zoom meeting on Monday 19 October 2020 at 12 

noon. You can register in advance for this meeting HERE. 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the meeting. 

This is a hard time for all SCU staff and we will continue to stick together through this challenging time. 

Your CPSU NSW Delegates  

Toni Ledgerwood  

Shelley Odewahn 

Marnya Flanagan 

Peter Corr 

Join the CPSU now at www.cpsunsw.org.au/join   

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://www.cpsunsw.org.au
https://www.facebook.com/cpsunsw
https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJUrduyqrzMvHtW7ZfVo-PXFevPJyrKBT9eX
http://www.cpsunsw.org.au/join

